
KCMR OCTOBER 14, 2023 meeting was called to order at 11am at the Grand 
Central Station Clubhouse by President Lonnie Demoret.  10 members were 
present. 

Javen moved to approve the minutes as they were received by email or hard 
copy, Phil seconded the motion. Passed by everyone. 

Treasurer’s report was presented by Javen. No income was received, bills were 
paid, some members dues are delinquent.  Roland moved to accept the 
treasurer’s report, seconded by Bob F. Motion passed. 

Michael has the items for sale at the Wichita train show put together ready to be 
packed in Lonnie’s truck. The truck will be packed Thursday so it will be ready to 
go Friday morning with his layout in his trailer.  People are needed to come to the 
show to man the sale tables. We will be selling raffle tickets for the Train set given 
away at our December open house. 

Bill for the train board, punch cards was received. 

Members are needed for Third Thursday on Main Street and the Clubhouse for 
October 19th and November 16th from 5-8pm. 

Angie Ratzlaff had asked if the clubhouse could be open to show some of the 
Disability clients the trains.  She hadn’t heard back from supervisors yet if this was 
approved. 

Fire Department inspection needs to be arranged. A checklist was provided as to 
what they look for. 

Christmas Open House is set for Dec. 16th.  Decorating will begin Saturday after 
the meeting. Might look into advertising on Facebook, Hutch Post, KWBW, etc to 
spread the word! 

November is Train Month and Bob Neil has displays in Moundridge and Hesston 
Public Libraries. 

Phil moved to adjourn the meeting, Javen seconded. Motion passed. 

Next meeting is NOVEMBER 11 at 11 am at the clubhouse 16 Ea. 3rd Hutchinson 

Check the KCMR website for other listings of events 

VETERANS, Thank you for your service !! 

Jolene, Secretary 


